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The City of Breezy Point would like to thank
everyone who contributed to making the
City’s Seasonal Food Drives a success and
to the Lakes Area Food Shelf for their
continued service. All total, the City donated
710 pounds of food to help those in need.
Further information on the City’s Seasonal
Food Drives can be found at the link below:

https://www.breezypointmn.gov/news
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